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Honorable Tom Cole Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chair Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
H-303, the Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,

I am requesting funding for Replacing Records Management and Report Writing System in fiscal year
2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Saint Paul, located at 390 City Hall, St. Paul,
MN 55102. The funding would be used to replace the police records management and report writing
system for the City of St Paul. It is a good use of taxpayer funds because it will streamline the police
department’s report writing and record keeping by consolidating the city’s record management system,
improving efficiency within the police department,

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in section 501 of
the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.

Sincerely,

‘B Ol

Betty McCollum
Member of Congress
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